
 

 
 

 
 
SALT asks for your input on our work with regards to 
climate and the environment 
 

 
SALT Lofoten AS (hereafter SALT) wants to contribute to a more sustainable world and will 
therefore take responsibility for our impact. An important part of our efforts is to be Eco-
Lighthouse certified. This means that we have established an environmental management 
system that guides our climate and environmental work and helps us to improve continuously. 
The certification also contains specific requirements for the following topics: work health and 
safety, waste/reuse, energy, procurement, and transport. Every year, we report activity data 
which results in a greenhouse gas account, as well as results and statistics. This information 
provides a good overview of progress and potential for improvement, and is made publicly 
available. 
 
Part of the Eco-Lighthouse certification addresses the interaction between companies and 
society. Customers, partners and other stakeholders are therefore invited to provide input on 
how the climate and environmental impact of our goods / services can be improved. The input 
gives us useful insight on what needs and expectations you have for SALT in the coming years.   
 
SALT has an overarching policy for Health, Environment and Safety, with clear goals for our 
work in this area. The HSE manager in SALT annually follows up on goals and measures for 

compliance with our HSE routines, which is reported to SALT's management team and board 

annually.  

Do you have input on how the climate and environmental impact of goods / 
services can be improved at SALT? Please send suggestions to post@salt.nu  

We look forward to working together for a more sustainable world, 

Sincerely, 

Kjersti Eline Tønnessen Busch 

 

CEO, SALT 


